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Auburn South musicians starring in...
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2023 Instrumental Music Concerts

August 2023
Dear Parents / Guardians,

All students who are enrolled in the Auburn South Primary School Instrumental Music Program are
invited to perform at the 2023 Instrumental Music Concerts.

The concerts will be held on Monday 28 August 2023 over 2 sessions in our Multi-Purpose Hall. Families
are encouraged to attend and support the many talented musicians from our school.

e Prep - Year 2 Concert: Monday 28 August 2.00 - 3.30pm (during school hours)
e Years 3 -6 Concert: Monday 28 August 5.30 - 7.30pm

Participation forms will be distributed by your child’s ASPS music teacher who will be coordinating the
student performances. Please complete the form in consultation with your child’s ASPS Music Teacher and
return it to them by Friday 18 August 2023.

Those students not enrolled in the ASPS Instrumental Music Program but are interested in performing at
the concerts are encouraged to contact one of the ASPS instrumental music teachers for further
information.

For general inquiries, please contact Felix Thiang (email: felix@thiang.com, mobile: 0419 010 106).

We are very excited to have the Instrumental Music Concerts return to ASPS and to celebrate the musical
talents of our students. We look forward to seeing you all there!

Kind Regards,

rqre

Marcus Wicher
Principal




